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Orange Shirt Day – Mon, Sept 30 
 

Dear parents/guardians, 
 
On Monday, September 30th, students and staff across our school board are 
encouraged to wear an orange shirt.  This represents solidary and a desire for 
reconciliation to better understand the history and impact of Canada’s Residential 
School System.  As such, all students are invited to join us wearing an orange shirt 
on Monday. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo,       Mr. Gencarelli 
Principal       Vice Principal 
 
 


